
Action Alert: Call Sen. Bowers in Support of the Free State Elections Act 

 

Kansans have the opportunity to increase citizen participation in our elections by passing the Free State 

Elections Act. This act would repeal restrictions on voting, enact election day registration, defund the 

“interstate crosscheck” system, and increase the early voting time period.  

 

 

We want Senator Elaine Bowers, the chair of the ethics, elections, and local government committee to 

know that we want a hearing and committee vote on the Free State Elections Act!  

 

Call her now at 1-913-701-3831 and let her know that Kansans support increasing citizen 

participation!  

 

There will be a script on the line, but here’s what you can say:  

 

Tell the person answering the phone or voicemail your name, where you live, and that you want Senator 

Bowers to increase citizen participation in Kansas elections to support the Free State Elections Act, SB 

326, by bringing it up for a hearing and committee vote. 

 

To learn more about our campaign to increase citizen participation in Kansas and the Free State Elections 

Act, click here. 

https://www.letpeoplevotekansas.org/

